

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

300 Lakeside Drive, P.O. Box 12688 Oakland, CA 94604-2688 (510) 464-6000

2019

Bevan Dufty PRESIDENT January 18, 2019

Rebecca Saltzman

Grace Crunican GENERAL MANAGER

Peter Bibring

ACLU of Southern California

via email only: prarequest@aclusocal.org

DIRECTORS

Debora Allen

Mark Foley 2ND DISTRICT

Rebecca Saltzman 3RD DISTRICT

Robert Raburn, Ph.D. 4TH DISTRICT

John McPartland
5TH DISTRICT

Elizabeth Ames

Lateefah Simon

Janice Li 8TH DISTRICT

Bevan Dufty 9TH DISTRICT Dear Mr. Bibring,

The District is in receipt of your California Public Records Act request, dated January 1, 2019, and received in our Office January 7, 2019, for records available as the result of the implementation of Senate Bill 1421.

The District is in the process of reviewing its files for documents that are responsive to your requests. This letter will serve to advise you that, to the extent the records you have requested exist in the District's custody and are not legally exempt from disclosure, they will be made available to you.

The District estimates the documents, if any, will be available by January 31, 2019.

We will notify you of the availability of the records and the cost associated with providing copies to you.

Sincerely,

Patricia K. Williams District Secretary

cc:

Legal Department

Police Department

Office of the Independent Police Auditor

Office of External Affairs